
MONTECITO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

Notice of Board Meeting Cancellation  
for the February 24, 2025 Regular Board Meeting

The Regular Meeting of the Montecito Fire Protection District Board of Directors 
scheduled for February 24, 2025, is canceled. There will be a Special Meeting on 
Monday, March 17, 2025 at 2:00 PM. The meeting will be held at Station 91, 595 
San Ysidro Road, Santa Barbara, CA 93108. 


